
 

 

Attention Providers 
Thank you for all who attended the 1915(i) Supported Employment and 
Community Living and Supports draft Clinical Coverage Policy Stakeholder 
engagement on Mon 1/9.  

Attached you will find an updated version of:  

 the PowerPoint, which is an updated version from Monday’s presentation 

 the Supported Employment Draft Policy which has several updates, 
including updated draft limits in section 5.2.2 

 the Community Living and Supports Draft Policy which has minor updates 

The updates since the meeting reflect NC Medicaid’s commitment to listening 
to stakeholder feedback and our commitment to aligning 1915(i) SE and CLS with 
the Innovations Service Definitions for those services.  

If you wish to provide a comment or additional feedback please email 
Michelle.Merritt@dhhs.nc.gov by January 18, 2023.  

DO NOT REPLY to this email as this is an unmonitored email address. Any questions about this 
Urgent Notification that does not already have an email listed for questions from that specific 

section, may be sent to the following email: NetworkManagement@TrilliumNC.org. These 
questions will be answered in a Q&A format and published on Trillium’s website. 
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